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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY # %,
OFFICE OF THE SURGEON GENERAL [ '}5109 LEESBURG P!KE

FALLS CHURCH. VA 22041 3258 '4 )
asPLY Yo ,,#
^ " " ' * " ' ' December 16, 1987

Preventive and Military
Medicine Consultants Division

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Nuclear Materials Safety Section
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are two copies of a request to amend Byproduct
Material License Number 42-01368-01, Brooke Army Medical Center,
Fort Sam Houston, Texas.

Recommend Approval.

Sincerely,
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Encl Richard W. Field
Colonel, Medical Service Corps
Radiological Hygiene Consultant
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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
BROOKE ARMY MEDIC AL CENTER ,

Y # FORT S AM HOUSTON. TEX AS 78234 6200

"Sv*Su or:A

HSHE-MP (385-11j) 3 0 :0Y 1087

MEMORANDUM THPU: Commander, U.S. Armv Health Servi-ne " " - ~ ~ " .;i f , g''"
,, (n": ' 2. i -u n , ex ,ece-coOu

FOR: HODA, ATTN: DASG-PSP-E, Washingten, D.C. 20310-2300

SUBJECT: Request for Amendment to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC)
Dyproduct Material License

1. Reference USNRC Byproduct Material License flumber 42-01368-01.

2. Request that the license referenced above be amended to include an
additional 150 Kg of Uranium (depleted in Uranium-235). Said material is used
for shielding purposes in Technetium Generators procured from Medi-Physics.

FOR THE COMMANDER:

[ /fg4

KAREN L. WISENTANER
Captain, MS
Chief, Administrative Services
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